2006 Operation Notice Template Package-August, 2007
The Independent Operations Notice (ION) Committee initially released the package of materials relating to our project on the CAPL and CAPLA web pages in November, 2006 following industry feedback on earlier drafts.
We have updated the templates to reflect the final version of the 2007 CAPL Operating Procedure. As industry is just beginning the transition to the 2007 document, we have continued to use the 1990 document in the examples, though. It is our plan to either update the existing examples to the 2007 document or include new examples specifically for the 2007 document at some point in 2008.  
The ION committee prepared these templates to assist you in your operations, and is not suggesting that the use of these templates is mandatory. They are intended to provide users with flexibility and control with respect to their own company’s Operation Notices while allowing for the required customization for each individual circumstance.  
This package includes: 
(a) 
a template that addresses the typical types of operations conducted under an Operation Notice;
(b) 
an annotated template that includes detailed notes about the manner in which items have been addressed, subtleties about the Operation Notice process that may not be widely appreciated and the evolution of the Operation Notice requirements over the various versions of the CAPL Operating Procedure; and
(c) 
a sample Operation Notice for each of: (i) a new drill; (ii) a completion; (iii) a sidetrack; (iv) an equipping; and  (v) a production facility.
The ION Committee was formed as a sub-committee to the Operating Procedure Committee to address various comments received from industry during the Operating Procedure commenting process about the quality and lack of consistency in the Operation Notices used in our industry. These concerns included the frequency with which Operation Notices do not include all of the required information, the lack of clarity in the Operating Procedure to address this deficiency, the resultant confusion as parties debate perceived deficiencies and the inherent potential for abuse of the Operation Notice process by both proposing parties and receiving parties. 
The ION Committee concluded that these concerns were widely shared and that the creation of a package which includes a template form of Operation Notice, an annotated template and samples of common Operation Notices offered major benefits to our industry, would help improve the integrity of the Operation Notices being issued and would help increase the level of understanding about independent operations.  The ION Committee believes that the minimum impact of this project will be to provide industry with a relatively easy tool that companies may use to review and modify their own precedents and to assess Operation Notices served on them.  
I thank the members of this committee for all of their time, diligence, and perseverance in bringing this project to a successful completion.  
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